
Bits and Pieces . . . and Please keeP them coming in! 
 
 
 
 

Here is your 202nd Midland Unitarian Association Inc. Bits & Pieces for May 2025. If you want any news from 
your congregation included here, please send it to me (details below) 

 
 

MUA Inc. AIMS AND OBJECTIVES 
 

 Support congregations 
 Make things happen by providing leadership and initiating projects 
 Find resourceful solutions 
 Connect Unitarians in the Midlands. 

 
*** 

MU NOW 
 
A gentle reminder that the deadline for contributions to the May issue of MU Now 
is Friday 9th May. I would welcome news items from our congregations and also 
pieces on this issue’s theme, “Living Our Faith.” Please send all items to Rev Sue 
Woolley, contact details below. 

*** 
GENERAL ASSEMBLY ANNUAL MEETINGS 

 
I was so sorry to miss attending this year’s GA Annual Meetings, having chosen a 
very inopportune time to fall ill, but gather that a splendid time was had by all. If it 
was your first time, I would really welcome an article about your impressions and 
experiences for MU Now – see above. Or if you have attended many Annual 
Meetings, and something new and different caught your eye and opened your 
heart… 

*** 
MUA CONGREGATIONS’ SUSTAINABILITY AUDITS 

 
By now you will all have had the chance to read through the detailed report prepared 
for your congregation by Unitarian Transformers. The MUA Executive Committee 
will be holding a face-to-face meeting of its members on Saturday 24th May to 
consider the findings and recommendations of Transformers, so that we can better 
serve you as  your District Association and use the resources at our disposal most 
efficiently and effectively.  
 
If you have anything particular you would like us to consider, please submit this in 
writing to our Treasurer, Kieren Mardle-Moss (kierenlmoss@me.com) or to me at 
the address below, by the previous weekend (17th/18th May). Thank you.  
 

 
If you have any contributions for the next Bits & Pieces, please send them to me at 5, Martins 
Road, Piddington, Northampton NN7 2DN or via e-mail to revsuewoolley@gmail.com  Thanks! 
 


